
 

 

October 9, 2020 
 
Dear Residents and Families, 
 
On the heels of good information yesterday, we have now received testing results from this past Tuesday, 
10/6/2020. 
 
We have one positive resident case in the nursing home.  Both resident and family have already been notified 
and are aware.  The resident is asymptomatic.  We have adequate supplies of PPE. 
 
Testing results have been received for the majority of our staff from Tuesday testing.  All those received from 
Tuesday – and all staff tested today (only waiting on 5 staff) – all are negative.   
 
Our County remains in a High to Critical category.  Staff testing continues twice a week.  This will continue until 
we have the combination of a lower level of spread in the community and we comply with the time frame.  
This, unfortunately continues to limit visits to residents – although we ARE doing the patio window visits at 
this time.  (See yesterday’s email). 
 
Each week this communication builds on previous communications, as well as it tries to capture the fluid 
changes of the week.  Please feel free to read the earlier communications on our website at: 
www.samaritancampus.com 
We also provide weekly updates on our Campus Communication Hotline 262-335-4599 however this is a few 
days behind due to technical difficulties. 
 
The community health helps guide this.  Please help. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mari Beth Borek 
Mari Beth Borek, NHA 
Campus Administrator 
 

http://www.samaritancampus.com/

